
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) provides an important 

opportunity for teachers and parents to work together for the 

academic progress and overall well-being of our students. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the PTM has been scheduled for 

Saturday, 6th September 2025, from 8:30 am to 11:30 am. During this 

time, class and subject teachers will share feedback on your ward’s 

behaviour and performance in Periodic Test 2, and address queries 

regarding the upcoming Half-Yearly Examinations starting from 

15th September 2025. 

 

For your convenience, a seating plan will be displayed at the reception 

area. Kindly ensure that your ward accompanies you in proper school 

uniform. 

 

Please note Answer sheets of Periodic Test 2 will be distributed 

during the PTM. Parents are requested to ensure that all school fees 

are cleared up to September 2025 for the issuance of answer sheets. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Guru Harkrishan Public School, Karol Bagh 
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